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Submission: To whom it may concern,

I live in Woodenbong on the Northern New South Wales/Queensland boarder.

Our town is Right on the boarder of Kyogle and Tenterfield shires to the point that Tenterfirld shire is our boarder to the west
and Tenterfield shire has to past through the center of town to get to parts of their shire to the North. A large amount of our
citizens that make up the community are already living in the Tenterfield shire. As a community when ever we are looking for
funding, the first point is to work out whom to ask.

Most of our Infrastructure comes out of Tenterfield, Our water is sourced from Tenterfield shire,The power substation is in the
Tenterfield shire.

The main road to our north which gets us to Warwick, a major point for shopping in our township. Is maintained and in the
process of being upgraded by the Tenterfield shire. The southern access to our township is through Tenterfield. To this end
most of our roads are in a hell of a mess as we are in no mans land as far as traffic is concerned with both shires.

We are by proxy the northern entry point to the Tenterfield shire from the southeast corner of Queensland. Having our southern
boarder with Tenterfield some Eight klm to our south.

To this end, | believe that not only us but also towns to our south being Grevillia,Urbenville, Old Bonablo, Bonablo and
Mallanganee, are also afflicted with the dual boarder problem. Everyone included would also be helped with a change to the
shire boundaries moving to the Tenterfield shire.

Thank you
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